
COUNCIL POLICY  5.16 
 
POLICY TITLE COUNCIL REPRESENTATION AT COMMISSION FOR THE 

PREVENTION OF VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN ANNUAL 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
POLICY STATEMENT: 
 
The Commission for the Prevention of Violence Against Women (CPVAW) was established by 
Ordinance 81-29 which states “it shall be the policy of the City of Santa Cruz that the prevention 
of rape and domestic violence shall be one of its highest priorities.”   
 
Each year the CPVAW holds a public hearing to invite the public to communicate needs and 
issues. 
 
The Mayor, or Mayor’s designee shall attend each annual public hearing. 
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